
 

   
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
May 15, 2018 
 
Grand Forks B.C. – Community Futures Boundary would like to reassure residents of the 
Boundary Region that we are working on developing real strategies and tactics to help remediate 
some of the most overwhelming impacts created by the floods in our region.  We have seen the 
devastation first hand, and we stand beside everyone who has been impacted by this tragedy. 
 
Community Futures Boundary is proud to be a part of this beautiful region and are fully committed 
to helping our business community recover and rebuild.  At this time, we would like everyone in the 
region to know that we are actively advocating for assistance at all levels of government and are 
talking with community and regional stakeholders about the devastation we have experienced. 

At an operational level, we are very proud to have displaced businesses operating out of our 
facilities and will continue to do everything we can to offer space, resources and administrative 
support to businesses impacted by the floods.  We will be releasing a communique in the very near 
future which will articulate, in more detail, the specifics of our support strategies moving forward, 
but for now, we offer you our reassurance that Boundary Region businesses that have been 
impacted by the floods are our highest priority.  We encourage you to continue to support one 
another and to do all you can to look after your own health and wellbeing. 

 

All the very best, 

Joan Thomas 

Board Chair 

Community Futures Boundary 

 

For more information contact: Jennifer Wetmore 250 442 2722 ext 225 

The contact for the Emergency Operations Centre is 1-888-747-9119. 
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